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Comments: I do not support the building of a roller coaster in the Sandia Mountains. This land is sacred to the

Puebla of Sandia and it's community members and they have had enough hurt from losing their mountains to the

Forest Service in the 90s. The noise, the structure to be built, and the increase in recreation would cause harm to

the land and all the animals that inhabit the land there. There is absolutely no need or reason to build a roller

coaster here. Indigenous rights need to be respected. Indigenous people need to be respected. This sacred land

needs to be respected. 


